
ONG BEE KWAN <ikmmy@tm.net.my>  
To  
maywan hariono  
CC  
Grace Aw  
06/08/10 at 10:27 AM  
 
Dear Maywan Hariono, 
  
Thank you for submitting your paper for publication in our Malaysian Journal of Chemistry. 
We are pleased to inform that we have received the comments and suggestions from the 
reviewers. 
Please do make some revisions as written below before we make the final decisions whether 
your manuscript is ready for publication. 
 

1. Please do some minor corrections on grammatical errors as highlighted on your 
manuscript. 

2. The NMR spectra are poor. Please remove them from the main text and make it only 
in the characterization style. 

3. We suggest the title to be changed to: Alkylation of Theobromine: Preparation of 
Isopropyl and Sec-butyl-theobromineusing N,N-dimethylformamide as solvent 

  
Regards  
Ms. B. K. Ong 
for Dr C. C. Ho, Editor-in-Chief 
Malaysian Journal of Chemistry 
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